Dear Colleague: 
Public health workers on the frontlines of the COVID-19 response have been hit hard over the past year, especially when it comes to feelings of heightened stress, anxiety, and hopelessness. This is particularly true for those serving American Indian/Alaska Native (AI/AN) populations, who have been disproportionately affected by the COVID-19 pandemic.
Please take 10-15 minutes to participate in an anonymous online survey about the mental health of U.S. public health workers. The survey aims to help understand and address the mental health impact and support needs of our public health workforce. The survey will look at demographics, job categories, and questions to assess symptoms of anxiety, depression, and post-traumatic stress disorder (PTSD). The survey also asks about organizational support you may have received and ways you have coped throughout the pandemic. 
As someone who worked in a state, tribal, local, or territorial health department in 2020-21, your input is valuable. The more AI/AN community health workers we reach, the more representative and inclusive our findings will be.
Once we can measure and more fully understand the impact of COVID-19 on the mental health of public health workers, we can mobilize the right resources for additional mental health support. With your participation, this study will be one of the first, far-reaching efforts to comprehensively understand the mental health needs of those who serve tribal populations.
START THE SURVEY NOW (https://bit.ly/phwandmh). 
This survey link will remain open until Friday, April 9, 2021. 
All surveys are anonymous. No personal identifiers will be collected. Participation is voluntary, and you may withdraw from the survey at any time. 
Thank you for your continued efforts serving American Indian and Alaska Native communities. We know many of you have lost family and loved ones and continue to work tirelessly. Your participation will help us accurately capture the extent of traumas caused by this pandemic. 
Together we are strong, and with this data, we can ensure that we continue to strengthen the care of AI/AN communities, their public health allies, and future generations.
For more information on CDC’s mental health study, please contact the survey team at eocevent442@cdc.gov.

